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 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

OBJ2016/1825/P 22/04/2016  04:14:52 The CGCA strongly objects to these proposals and supports Camden’s requirement that affordable 

units be provided onsite, as the permission granted by the Council required. 

The original application included a social housing provision, however the applicant modified these 

soon after permission was granted, which is disingenuous in the least, given the acute lack of social 

housing in Covent Garden and the area.

The scheme should not be permitted without the four affordable units that were part of the original 

permission granted by the Council. A payment of £250,000 is not equivalent to onsite provision by any 

measurement and, thus, should not be permitted.
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